


ECHS StuCo is hosting UC's Hoxworth Blood 

Drive March 9!  Check out the all new EC 

StuCo bulletin board between Mr. Reynolds and 

Mr. Kirchgassner's rooms for more information 

and future announcements. All donors get a pair 

of free superhero socks, and will be giving back 

to the community during a time of desperate 

need.

Sign up now to reserve your limited spot.



Oasis Craft Burgers and Brews has 1-2 

part time positions open for kitchen 

support. This is an entry level position. 

Responsibilities include food prep, making 

salads, and general cleaning. Competitive 

pay, flexible schedule and free meal with 

shift. Stop by to apply or email at 

Oasiscraftburgers@gmail.com. 



National Honor 

Society/Senior 

Scholarship meeting 

Friday at 7:45 am in the 

PAC.



Reminder to all students -

NHS is tutoring in the 

Library on Tuesday and 

Thursday from 3-4 pm. No 

need to sign up - just show 

up!



French Club will be hosting 

their next meeting, Wednesday, 

March 10th, after school in 

room 218. They will be 

discussing the French flag and 

having fun with a craftivity! 

Hope to see you there! 



Club de Español will 

meet Thursday after 

school in profesora

Deysi's rom.  ¡Todos

Biemvenidos!



There will be an FCCLA 

meeting tomorrow from 3-4 

p.m. in the sewing lab.  They 

will be discussing STAR 

Events and the FCCLA 

Banquet.



Congrats to the choir department for 

their outstanding performances at the 

ISSMA virtual solo and ensemble 

contest.  The students received 31 gold 

medals and 15 silver medals.  Great 

work!  Congrats to Dylan Schutte for 

receiving a gold on his piano solo.  

Well done! 


